
GLSSP RFA Modification Notice  
June 19, 2020 

 

 

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency issued a Request for Applications soliciting applications from 
eligible organizations for approximately $3 million to operate the Great Lakes Sediment Surveillance 
Program (GLSSP). 

A modification of the Request for Applications was posted today:  

• Page 21, lines 1, 3: language clarified to indicate that the information requested is pertaining to 
“you or your institution.” Period of information required changed from 2010-2019 to 2015-2019 
to be consistent with p27. 

• Page 27, line 7: “projects” changed to “awards”. 

 

A list of questions and answers regarding the GLSSP Request for Applications has also been posted to 
the RFA website. The Request for Applications and information about applying for the GLSSP 
cooperative agreement are available at: https://www.epa.gov/great-lakes-funding/great-lakes-
sediment-surveillance-program-2020-rfa 

Applications are due: 11:59 p.m., Eastern Time on Tuesday, June 27, 2020. 
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